
Seasonal Foliage Disposal Reminder 

Dear Residents, 

As the season changes and leaves begin to fall, we would like to remind you about the upcoming 

foliage disposal schedule. 

Please remember to place your yard waste in biodegradable bags for collection on: 

• October 15, 2023 

• October 22, 2023 

• October 29, 2023 

Your cooperation in keeping our community clean is greatly appreciated. Let's work together to 

ensure a tidy neighborhood. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


